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Kids’ Rules Day with a TWIST – Friday 28th May 

In association with Eversley School Parliament, EPSA would like to present Kids’ Rules Day with a fun twist.  

As well as the kids’ rules listed, the children will have the opportunity to nominate themselves to complete 

different school jobs/ activities for the day. These may include being part of the assembly, presenting a lesson, 

taking the register, supervising the line-up and gardening. A full list will be discussed with the children and 

each class will vote or ballot to decide. 

The agreed Kids’ Rules are. 

● Wear your own clothes ● Transfer tattoos ● Coloured hair ● Nail varnish ● 

The children can follow one or more of the above rules, £1 donation for each rule. Please can the children 

drop their donations in a collection bucket as they enter the school gates, on the morning of Kids Rules Day!

 

EPSA’s GoFundMe Page 

Since the launch of our crowd-funding page, we have had 37 donors and raised £2705.00. 

Our most recent donors were Kira, Oliver, Matthew, Isabella (year 4) and Sophia in year 1, who ran a 

neighbourhood second-hand children’s book sale. They also sold hand-made bookmarks, homemade 

lemonade and brownies and raised an impressive £330.00! This money has been added to our GoFundMe 

page and with the addition of gift aid, the total raised increased to £412.00. 

We are extremely proud of them and hope that their fundraising success will inspire more Eversley children to 

help support the school with fun fundraising activities. These could be a book sale or bake sale for their 

families & neighbours, a sponsored event or even something they can organise at school with their 

classmates.  

Our target is set at £30,000.00; this will help pay for new iPads (10 for each classroom), Windows 10 & hard 

drive upgrade, laptops for the school and subscription costs for learning packages. 

As well as supporting our fundraising events, please support Eversley by making donations to our GoFundMe 

page https://gofund.me/e8602ceb.  All donations no matter how small are greatly appreciated and will make 

a huge difference and benefit the school and our children. 

We would like to mention, that donating directly to the school and EPSA is entirely voluntary.  

 

Our next EPSA meeting will be held online on Wednesday 19th May at 8.30pm 

If you would like to get in touch our e-mail address is info@enfieldepsa.org 

 Joanna and Demi  
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